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We	are	low	energy	users	who	would	like	to	install	a	solar	system	-	but	there	is	
little	incentive	when	the	feed-in	tariff	is	so	low.	We	urge	the	NSW	government	to	
support	the	IPART	proposal	because	it	creates	a	fairer	price	for	solar	power,	and	
recognises	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	
Sincerely,	
Tanya	Howard	
	
Tanya	Howard		
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